
 SUDBURY ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  
MINUTES 
October 6, 2014 

The Board consisted of: Benjamin D. Stevenson, Chair; Jonathan F.X. O’Brien, Clerk; Jonathan G. 
Gossels; Jeffrey P. Klofft; and Nancy B. Rubenstein, Associate. 

MEETING OF THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 

ZBA Chairman Ben Stevenson called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m. 
 
Endorsement of Plans for Comprehensive Permit #10-8, 278 Maynard Road: 
Mr. Stevenson explained that the plans for Comprehensive Permit #10-8, 278 Maynard Road, were 
available for the Board’s signature. The Board was in receipt of an e-mail dated October 6, 2014 from 
Director of Planning and Community Development Jody Kablack explaining that the plans contain all 
conditions required for endorsement and have been endorsed by the Building Inspector, Town Engineer, 
Town Clerk, and Town Planner. The 20-day appeal period passed without appeal. Given that the ZBA 
had voted to approve the plans at their recent Board meeting in September, no one had any additional 
concerns. The Board the signed the plans. 
 
Discuss the Release of Performance Bond and Substitution of a Cash Bond for Landham Crossing, 
Comprehensive Permit #11-16, 192 Boston Post Road: 
Next the Board discussed the release of a performance bond, which is a Lender’s Agreement in the 
amount of $102,828.00 between Trask Development, Cambridge Savings Bank, and the Town of 
Sudbury, with a substitution of a $25,000 cash bond for Landham Crossing, Comprehensive Permit #11-
16, 192 Boston Post Road. 
 
The Board was in receipt of a memo dated October 1, 2014 from Planning Director Jody Kablack stating 
that the development is complete and the as-built plan has been submitted and reviewed by the Town 
Engineer for consistency with the original plan. The Town Engineer notes that the as-built plan is in 
substantial conformance with the approval plan. She said that the decision lists some conditions that must 
be met prior to reducing the bond below the $25,000 which the developer is actively working on.  
 
Mr. Stevenson noted that some have expressed concerns about an extra Trask Development sign at the 
site which most agreed was to be posted during the construction phase of the development. The Board 
agreed that the second sign should be taken down.  
 
A motion was made to approved the release of the performance bond and substitute it with the cash bond 
with the condition that the extra Trask Development sign be taken down from the fence. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  
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